
 

 

 

 
 

 

TO:   Dr. Mary Ticknor 

Eric Michaelsen 

 

FROM:  Matt Doherty 

 

RE:   HOSA Out of State Travel Request 

 

DATE:  October 16, 2024 

 

 

Dr. Ticknor, 

 

HOSA has requested to attend the International Competitions in Nashville from 6/18/2025-

6/21/2025.  

 

Depending on how many students qualify, it will be approximately $100 for registration per 

student and chaperone, $200 per night for a hotel room, $500 for flights per person, and $150 

in food per person. If over 2 people qualify the chaperone will be Erin Horan. 


